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1. Introductions
Introductions were made. 

2. Patent policy review
The chair asked if anyone was not familiar with the patent policy. All were familiar with the policy. 

3. Approve agenda
Approved the agenda without change. 

4. Approve minutes from 12/18/07
Approved the minutes without change. 

5. Comment Resolution: 

· Continue to discuss comments 34, 35, 45, 105, 466, 473, 477 and Steve Kuffner's response to the comments. See document 22-07-0556-00-0000_LB2_Addressing_C_comments.doc for Steve's responses, and the document “WRAN and TG1 Beacon link analysis-GC” (distributed on 12/18/07 and with this agenda). The intent is to complete the resolution of these comments during the call. 
Bill asked Chris if the discrepancies between his engineers and Gerald’s analysis had been resolved. Chris stated that on further review his engineers agreed with Gerald’s analysis. 

During the discussion on Gerald’s link margin calculations using the WRAN and TG1 Beacon Link analysis-GC document distributed with the agenda, Chris asked about a 3M height. Gerald stated that the 3M height can be entered and the calculations will be automatically made.

Gerald suggested we continue to review the comments in terms of 3 issues. 
1) Can we assume reciprocal paths? The consensus is that we have a solid understanding of this issue and can accept this assumption. The analysis shows it yields 9.6 dB. 
2) Differntial antennal heights: The analysis shows that this provides us with another 6.2 dB for 3 M and 1.5 M a total of 15.8 dB margin. 
3) What is our confidence we have adequate link margin? The document from June, 241r2 with static rays shows we have 90% confidence of a 5.6 dB upfade over a 200 kHz BW. We need to get the confidence numbers for the differential between the two paths beacon to WRAN/WRAN to microphone receiver. Steve will get this result to the group. 

There was a consensus of those on the call that the last item needed to close these comments is Steve’s confidence analysis for the differential paths. 

· Continue to resolve TRs followed by Ts. 
Since time was getting short, Monique asked if we could discuss the meetings in Taiwan. Bill suggested we discuss it under Open Business. No further comments were discussed. 

6. Open Business
· Discussion on Taiwan Meeting: Monique asked how many people will be there to work on TG1 issues: Greg, Chris and Charles said they are going. Monique is unsure if she will be there. Gerald, Bill, Soo Young, Baowei stated they will not be able to attend the Taiwan meetings. 

Action Item: Bill will send an email to the group to see who is going and who will be willing to attend TG1 meetings. 

Bill asked that we continue to resolve comments by email and asked Monique to send any comments she wishes to address next to the reflector. Monique noted that there are still a few TRs left to resolve. 

7. Next Meetings

· Tuesday January 8th at 6:00 PM EST

8. Adjourn
The meeting adjourned at 6:57 PM EST. 
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